          DAV Public School, East of Loni Road, Delhi
Circular
Dated: 01.04.2020
Dear Parents, 

It is sincerely hoped that you all are healthy and safe. As DAV family we have always been concerned about our stakeholders, i.e students and their families. Teachers, staff and people at large should safeguard themselves from the coronavirus and follow the advisory issued by the competent authority. Lot of information forwarded by MHRD, CBSE and the Directorate of Education has been shared with you from time to time and will continue to do so in future also.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In today's time when all are in a state of lockdown, it is truly inspiring to see the people of our country conscientiously rendering their services by working from home. This collective responsible behaviour will to an extent keep the dynamics of our nation moving. We are indebted to health workers and those in essential services. 
At the onset of our new academic session, the teaching faculty of DAV East of Loni, are striving hard to hold online classes with the spirit and zeal, which is admirable during the pandemic. With meticulous planning and sound preparation teachers are ensuring that education of the pupils does not suffer.
At such a trying time, we look forward to your sterling support in this endeavour. Your active involvement in ensuring discipline while the class is in progress is solicited. We have been receiving your appreciation for the teachers and we truly value your feedback.
We once again thank you for your unconditional support in our endeavours and expect the same in future also.
STAY SAFE.

(Sameeksha Sharma)
Principal
